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THROUGH ROTTHRDAN
COPY

| LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

6th April, 1960.

Clasen (S)
AH/ BS

Dear SBirs,

Motorship "LOUIS LANTZ"

The Cociety's lurveyors at Emden have reported that
this ship was under survey in February when Metalock
repairs were carried out to the steering engine starboard
c¢ylinder which wae cracked.

It was recommended that these repairs should be
gpecially examined by the end of November, 1960, and the
Committee have continued the class of the ship subject
to this inspection being carried out by that time.

Yours faithfully,

vuty  Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

c.c. ROTTHBRDAM

Messrs. N.V. Scheepv. Maats. "lineral",
ROTTERDAM.
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